
From: Liz Miller   
Sent: Friday, March 6, 2020 1:56 AM 
To: BoardSec <BoardSec@oeb.ca> 
Subject: Natural gas expansion is no climate solution for Ontario 
 

To Ontario Energy Board, 

 
We need to be investing in green infrastructure not more fossil fuels. I want my tax dollars 
supporting green infrastructure not fossil fuels. Ecosystems are at stake. I want a public hearing 
on this proposal. The Enbridge Dawn-Parkway pipeline proposal affects us all. 

Liz Miller 
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